
From: Brent Todd
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Fwd: Parking concerns.
Date: Monday, November 27, 2023 11:23:54 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Janice,

Could you please add this request to the city council agenda for referral?

Thanks,

Brent

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Safiya Wazir <safiyawazir99@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Nov 27, 2023 at 10:26 PM
Subject: Parking concerns.
To: BYRON CHAMPLIN <chamby@comcast.net>, <SFBrown@concordnh.gov>,
<agradysexton@concordnh.gov>, <brenttoddconcord@gmail.com>,
<cwbouchard@concordnh.gov>, <kmcnamaraward4@gmail.com>,
<pwmclaughlin24@gmail.com>, <zricehawkins@concordnh.gov>

Dear Concord councilors,
My name is Safiya Wazir, and I am a resident of Pembroke, NH, and a public servant and
former resident of Concord until my recent move.

I’m writing to you in the hope you will understand the importance of social worker services,
such as those my employer provides, to our most vulnerable residents. 

After I received a ticket on Nov 15th, I wondered why we don’t have a parking pass for social
workers like myself who utilize public places to do supervised visits and work closely with
DHHS and DCYF, a way to better assist individuals we serve by providing us with permitted
parking. I’m open to buying monthly permit passes to avoid parking tickets and overcome any
hurdles that come with it. I would much appreciated if my voice can be heard. 

Sincerely,
Honorable Safiya Wazir
-- 
Please forgive my typos as I’m a fast typer!
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